
  



 

 

St. Paul’s  Parish Ayrfield 
Solemnity of Mary, 

Mother of God 
1st January 2017 

Mass Times           
Saturday      :          6 pm Vigil 
Sundays       :         10:30 am & 12 noon 
Weekdays   :        Mon. – Fri. 10:00 am  
                          Mon. 7:30 pm   Sat. 11:00 am 

 

  Contact:     Co-Parish Priest        Fr. Paddy Boyle                                   086 1011 415 
                         Co-Parish Priest        Fr. Gerry Corcoran (Moderator)       01 847 9822 
                         Team Assistant         Fr. Tom Colreavy (Retired)                01  848 4836 
 

                  Parish Office    8160984                                           Sacristy     8160981      
                    www.stpaulsparishayrfield.com               Email : parishofficeayrfield@eircom.net   

 

 
We remember at Mass and in 
our prayers those who have 

gone before us 
 
 

 

Sunday 1
st
                        10 :30am 

 
 

Brian & Ann Hardiman 
47

th
 Wedding Anniversary 

 
 

 

Sunday 1
st
                     12:00 noon 

 
 

John & Violet Byrne 
Remembrance 

 
 

 
 

 

May they rest in peace 
 
 

Monday 2nd January is a Bank 
Holiday, morning mass will be at 

10:00am and there will be  
no evening mass. 

 

 

Outdoor Collections will be 
taken up on Tuesday evening, 
due to the bank holiday 
weekend. 

 

 

Christmas Dues 
 

Sincere thanks to all who have 
subscribed to our Christmas Dues. 
Envelopes can be placed in the 
boxes provided in the church or 
given to your outdoor collector. 

 

 

Friday 6
th

 January is 
The Feast of The Epiphany of the Lord 

and a Holy Day of Obligation. 
 

Mass at 10:00am 
Vigil mass  Thursday 5

th
 at 7:30pm 

 
 

St Paul’s Junior & Senior Schools 
 

Our Schools re-open on Monday 9th January.  
We wish all the children well in the coming year. 

 

 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

The following babies were welcomed into 
the faith community of our parish  

during December. 
 

 

Jayden Chukyemeka Kwukeme 

Amelia Rose Roche 

Finn Patrick O’Murchaha 

Tyler Byrne 

Finn Boyle 

Fallon Shirley Boyle 

Kallum Aiden Boyle 

Nathaniel James Vender 
 

 
We wish all our parishioners  

a very Happy, Holy and Peaceful 

New Year. 

 

Thought for the day:  The Octave Day of Christmas    
 

Solemnity of the Blessed Virgin Mary, the Mother of God 
The LORD bless you and keep you! 
The LORD let his face shine upon you, and be gracious to you! 

 

Mary was a young girl living in Nazareth in Galilee. Whatever hopes and 
aspirations she had for herself and her life were changed in a remarkable way 
when God sent the angel Gabriel to ask her to be the mother of His Son. Mary was 
faced with a choice.  
And with a profound faith the trust in God she chose to say Yes to God ‘let it be 
done unto me, according to your word.’ Mary the Mother of Jesus the Son God 
and her Son. Through Mary, because of Mary, ‘the Word was made flesh and lived 
among us.’ 
 

Prayer:             Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray for us sinners, 
                          now and at the hour of our death.  Amen 

 

 

You Shall Be My Witnesses 
You Shall Be My Witnesses is the Parish Preparation Programme for Confirmation.  For 
those of you who have volunteered to be Leaders in the programme we say a big 
thank you. This programme will give you the opportunity to get more actively involved 
with your child’s preparation for Confirmation. 
The following are the important dates for your diary.  
The first two meetings will be facilitated by Rosemary Lavelle, who will explain the 
course to you. These will take place in Clonliffe College on Wednesday 12th and 
Wednesday 19th of January from 7:30pm – 9:30pm. You will be picked up from the 
church car park at 7pm on both nights. 
The programme for the children will take place in the Pastoral Centre over four weeks, 
on the following dates.  

 Monday 20th    February 2017            8:00pm – 9:00pm 

 Monday 27th    February 2017            8:00pm – 9:00pm 

 Monday 6th      March 2017                8:00pm – 9:00pm 

 Monday 13th    March 2017                8:00pm – 9:00pm 
 

We are very grateful to Paula & Lee Redmond who will be co-ordinating the 
programme this year. If you have any queries regarding the programme you may 
contact them at 086 159 8292 

 

Notice to Coeliacs: If you have been advised to abstain from Gluten, please contact the Priest before Mass so that we can try to accommodate your requirements. 
 

 


